
Dr Patricia Benner, Professor, UCSF
and Senior Carnegie Research Fellow
and Dr Molly Sutphen, Research Associate,
Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching

Friday 3 October 2008
Lunch served 12.00-13.00
Conference Sessions 13.00-16.00

Sheffield United Football Club
Platinum Suite
Bramall Lane
Cherry St, Sheffield, S2 4SU

Organised by the Faculty of Health and Wellbeing

Developing Integrative
Teaching and Learning
around Three High-End
Professional Apprenticeships



Workshop Venue

Located only minutes from the city centre the
Platinum Suite at Sheffield United Football Club
enjoys excellent road, bus and rail links, with the
largest free parking space in Sheffield for over
500 cars.

Travel to Sheffield

Sheffield is well served by rail and road. The city is
easily reached by rail from Newcastle (2 hours),
Manchester (1½ hours) and Birmingham (1½
hours) and the principal services on the north-
east/south-west rail route pass through Sheffield.
The M1 motorway (junction 33) gives direct access
to the city from north and south. Access from the
west is via the A57 and from the east via the
M18/M1.

Accommodation and travel

Discounted accommodation rates are available at
a number of the city centre hotels. If you decide
to stay over in Sheffield during the conference then
you may also qualify for discounted rail travel
(when booked with your accommodation). For
further information on hotel accommodation and
discounted rail travel please contact Jane
Tompkins at Yorkshire South Tourism on 0114 201
1024 or email jane@yorkshiresouth.com.

Application to attend

Attendance is free of charge and application can
be made using the booking form which should be
returned to Conference 21, Sheffield Hallam
University, City Campus, Sheffield S1 1WB by
Friday 19 September 2008. Receipt will be
acknowledged by return and further details with
joining instructions will be sent out nearer the time.
Places are limited and early application is
recommended.

Cancellations

If you do need to cancel your booking on the
conference, please let us know as soon as
possible so that your place can be re-allocated.

Enquiries

Please direct all enquiries to Conference 21,
Sheffield Hallam University, City Campus, Sheffield
S1 1WB, Email conference21@shu.ac.uk or Fax
0114 225 5337. For enquiries in advance of the
conference, please contact Conference 21 on
0114 225 5342 for enquiries during the
conference please call 0114 225 5334

Who should attend?

Nurses in education and practice who wish to debate and contribute to the next phase of nurse education
modernisation. All practising professionals in clinical and educational settings with an interest in recent research
in nurse education and the concept of integrative teaching and learning. Nurses and others interested in the
development of knowledge to inform practice

Programme

12.00-13.00 Networking Lunch

13.00-13.15 Opening remarks

13.15-14.00 A presentation by three local and regional nurse representatives: Hilary Scholefield, Chief Nurse
of Sheffield Teaching Hospitals Trust; Professor Kate Gerrish; Tim Curry, RCN Regional Policy
Advisor.

14.00-15.30 Drs Benner and Sutphen will present ‘key findings and recommendations from the Carnegie
Foundation for Advancement of Teaching, National Nursing Education Study. Strategies for
addressing the Practice-Education Gap, and the development of discipline-specific
pedagogical strategies for Nursing will be presented using examples from site visits and survey
findings.’

15.30-16.00 Interactive Debate

Dr Patricia Benner, Professor and Chair Thelma
Shobe Endowed Chair in Ethics and Spirituality
in Nursing, University of California, San Diego
and Senior Carnegie Research Fellow will be
visiting Sheffield Hallam University with her
research colleague Dr Molly Sutphen

The Faculty of Health and Wellbeing is holding an
afternoon conference in Sheffield on Friday 3 October
2008. You will be able to hear how recent research
for nursing education provides an important message
for all practising professionals in clinical and
educational settings. The research, conducted for the
Carnegie Foundation for Learning and Teaching,
addresses the practice-education gap and the
development of discipline specific pedagogical
strategies for nursing.



Developing Integrative Teaching and
Learning around Three High-End

Professional Apprenticeships

Friday 3 October 2008
Sheffield United Football Club

Platinum Suite

APPLICATION TO ATTEND

Title Surname

Forename

Job title

Organisation

Address

Postcode

Email

Acknowledgement of application will be sent by email – please tick if you prefer by post

Tel

Fax

Please state any special requirements in relation to diet or disability

Please complete and return by Friday 19 September 2008 to Conference 21, Sheffield Hallam

University, City Campus, Sheffield S1 1WB, fax to 0114 225 5337 or e-mail conference21@shu.ac.uk




